————— Original Message-----

From: Erica [mailto:ericarand@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 7:54 AM

To: Martin, Al; Waidelich, Michael; Cnare, Lauren
Subject: Grandview Commons Towne Center plan

Please note that I am IN FAVOR of the Grand View Commons Towne Center plan.
I welcome the progression of business in my neighborhood!

I don't believe our neighborhood has been well represented to you. There was
never a vote in our neighborhood to determine the true desire and there has not
been a group of people selected to represent us! Please do not let the "squeaky
wheel" speak for us!

Erica Anderson
608.347.2831



